
St Luke’s Parish, Frodsham sometimes collects personal information about parishioners.   

All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and 

used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate reasons such as administrative and religious purposes.  You can read our full privacy notice at 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice. 

 

 

            The Parish of Saint Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Victoria McNeill 07913 073575 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or 

Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week III 
Sunday Cycle C 
W/day Cycle II 

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 29th Evening Mass of the 
Sunday 

6:00pm Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 30th Thirty-First Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Richard Fitzgerald’s Int’s 

11:00am Mass Eileen Fitzgibbon (RIP, 
B’day) 

Mon 31st Ferial No Public Mass  

Tues 1st  
Nov 
 

ALL SAINTS 
Holyday of Obligation 
 

10:00am Mass Fr Noel Kennedy (RIP) 

7:00pm Mass Private Intentions 

Wed 2nd Commemoration of All the 
Faithful Departed 

9:30am Mass Faithful Departed 

Thur 3rd St Winefride 
Secondary Patron of the Diocese 

9:30am Mass EP Intentions 

Fri 4th 
 

St Charles Borromeo, B 
 

9:00am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

9:30am Mass Vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate & Religious Life 

Sat 5th Evening Mass of the 
Sunday 

6:00pm Mass Clergy Fund – Sick & 
Retired Priests 

Sun 6th Thirty-Second Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

11:00am Mass Alison Botterill (RIP) 

 
 ALL SAINTS & ALL SOULS: As All Saints Day is a Holyday of Obligation, there will be two Masses on Tuesday, 
1st November here at St Luke’s, at 10:00am and 7:00pm, to allow as many as possible to attend Mass. The Mass for the 
Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed will be on Wednesday at the normal morning Mass time of 9:30am. 
There will be NO Morning Prayer said before Mass that day. 
 

NOVEMBER LIST ENVELOPES: Month of the Holy Souls envelopes are in the church porch in which you may place the 
names of those deceased for whom you wish to pray, together with any offering you may wish to include. Envelopes 
should be returned as soon as possible and placed in the basket which is part of our November display. If you are unable 
to attend church currently for whatever reason, please send the names of those you wish to pray for, together with your 
offering, directly to the Presbytery, ensuring you mark the envelope with “November Dead List”. 
 
CLERGY EDUCATION AND TRAINING FUND: Next weekend, our second collection will be for the Clergy Education and 
Training Fund, which supports the training of all our priests in the Diocese. Baskets will be available for your donations next 
weekend. Many thanks in advance for your support. 
 

There will be a Service of Dedication at the new Jacqueline Wilson Independent Funeral Services in Frodsham this Wednesday. Fr James and 
other local ministers will be involved in this service. 
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“Follow the saints, because those who follow them will become saints.” (St Clement I) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Fr Jim McGrath 
Fr Pat Munroe 
June Cunniffe 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Hugh McNeil 
Kathleen Edwards 
Helen Grimes 

Karen Dolan 
Carol Nordmann 
Timothy James Cleary 
Betty Nelson 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 
Ian Hobson 

Nora Fyldes 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 
Fr Joseph O’Connor 
Janet Sykes 
Pauline Bedington 
Frank Pickerill 

Harry Gorse 
For people having cancer 

treatment 
 

 
‘DISCERNMENT OF GIFTS AND SERVICE—YOUR ROLE AND MISSION IN THE CHURCH’: A day of reflection, prayer, 
fellowship, teaching and workshops to help you know how you can best use your gifts in the service of God and neighbour. Run 
by the diocesan Mission for Catechesis team and Dominican Sisters of St Joseph at St Alban’s Parish Hall, Macclesfield, Saturday 
26th November, 10am–5pm. Please bring a packed lunch. To book contact lisa.martinez@dioceseofshrewsbury.org 
 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY: Thank you very much for your donations to World Mission Sunday last week. Your 
prayers and support of World Mission Sunday will help missionaries work alongside communities throughout the 
world that are poor or in need, regardless of their background or belief. Please pray for the work of Missio and all 

those working to offer the love of Jesus, that we may remain strong in our witness to Christ’s love for all peoples. To continue 
supporting mission throughout the year, please go to missio.org.uk or call 020 7821 9755 (office hours). 
 
FOODBANK COLLECTION: Many thanks to all from both churches who supported our recent collection for local 
foodbanks. Another brilliant effort raised 106kg for Mid-Cheshire and over 75kg for Runcorn and District foodbanks. 
Our next main collection in the run up to Christmas will take place on the weekend of 3rd/4th December. Though 
foodbanks do appreciate “treats” at this time of year, it is important to remember that they still require the more 
usual “basics” as well. We will try to provide a list of things they are in particular need of before the next collection. Many thanks 
again for your continued fantastic support of those in our communities who are struggling at this time.  
 

PAUSE FOR HOPE: Taking place on Sunday 6th November at 3pm at St Columba’s Church in Chester, this is an 
ecumenical service for those affected in any way by cancer and is an opportunity to come together to support and pray for 
each other. Please see the poster in the porch; more information is available at: http://www.pauseforhope.org.uk. 

 
CAKE SALE IN AID OF AVSI: Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, the cake sale planned for this Sunday 
has had to be cancelled. It is hoped it will take place at another date in the near future. Apologies for any disappointment 
this might cause.  

 
 CHRISTMAS PIETY STALL: There will be a Christmas Piety Stall at St Luke’s open before and after each Mass during 
the weekend of 12th/13th November, when you will be able to buy Christmas cards, Advent calendars, diaries and small 
gifts. Christmas cards will also be available to buy at St Cuthbert’s that same weekend. 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY: Please note, due to the school holidays the next Children’s Liturgy session will be on Saturday 
12th November during the 6:00pm evening Mass. 
 

 COVID-19: Please be aware that Covid-19 is still endemic within the UK. In keeping with the latest Government and 
NHS guidance we continue to: (1) Encourage all who are able to take up the vaccinations; (2) Keep our buildings 
ventilated by opening windows to improve air quality and reduce the risk of infection; and (3) Ask all to continue to 
maintain cleanliness by using the hand sanitisers available at entry points. Thank you for your understanding and 
support. 

 
Upcoming Events 

Tuesday, 1st November  All Saints (Holyday of Obligation) – Masses at 10am and 7:00pm at St Luke’s 
Wednesday, 2nd November  Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed, Mass at 9:30am at St Luke’s 
Friday, 4th November  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament before morning Mass, at 9:00am 
Weekend 5th/6th November  Clergy Education & Training Fund collection at all Masses 
Saturday, 12th November  Children’s Liturgy during 6:00pm Mass at St Luke’s  
Weekend 12th/13th November  Christmas Piety Stall at St Luke’s before both Masses 
Weekends 12th/13th & 19th/20th 

November 
 Missio Boxes to be collected at both churches 

 
 

Don’t forget that daylight saving time ends this Sunday at 2:00am. Please 
remember to set your clock back 1 hour! 
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